
From: Kenneth Meyer  

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:27 PM 

 

Subject: Reasonable Hosting Reporting Post-Event 6/4/24 

  

Good afternoon Lauren, 

  

I am writing to notify you that I attended the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce’s Annual Meeting of 

Membership luncheon on June 4, 2024, as a guest of the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce. My 

attendance is in connection with my official City duties.  At this event, I accepted reasonable hosting as 

an event attendee. 

  

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Ken Meyer 

  

  

Kenneth J. Meyer 

Commissioner 

Pronouns: He/Him/His 

 

 

  

 

City Hall, Room 805 

121 N. LaSalle St. Chicago, IL 60602 

  



Subscribe to our newsletter 

ChicagoBACP on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, YouTube & LinkedIn 

  

  

 

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/8yrMIMW/BACPnewsletter
https://www.facebook.com/ChicagoBACP
https://instagram.com/chicagobacp
https://twitter.com/ChicagoBACP
https://youtube.com/chicagobacp
https://www.linkedin.com/company/chicagobacp

